

INSIGHTS + NEWS

Bob Cox to Moderate Bowditch-Sponsored First Meeting of the EBC Leadership Series with MassDEP Leadership September 12

SEPTEMBER 3, 2019

Bowditch Managing Partner Bob Cox will moderate the first meeting of the Environmental Business Council of New England's (EBC) Leadership Series with MassDEP leadership on September 12, sponsored by Bowditch and held at 7:30 a.m. at the firm's Worcester office.

This program is the first of five EBC meetings with the leadership teams of the four regional offices and the headquarters of the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP). The keynote speaker is Gary Moran, deputy commissioner, Operations & Environmental Compliance for MassDEP. He and the leadership of the Central Regional Office, including Mark E. Baldi, deputy regional director, Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup; Andrea Briggs, deputy regional director, Bureau of Administrative Services; Mary Jude Pigsley, regional director; and Marielle Stone, deputy regional director, Bureau of Water Resources, will focus on the important projects, issues and priorities of Central Massachusetts.

You can learn more about this session of the EBC Leadership Series with MassDEP Leadership here.